COLONNADE NEWSLETTER

MARCH 2018

SITE MANAGER: RANDY KOWALKOWSKI

UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday, March 13th, 7pm

Town Hall meeting. Spectrum will be onboard in the Gameroom for a Town Hall meeting to discuss bulk cable.

Wednesday, March 14th, 6-7pm

TALK STORY. Come join us in the Gameroom to Talk Story. This is an opportunity to just talk and get to know our neighbors and meet your Board of Directors (that are available). If this is a success, we will hold a TALK STORY once a quarter. This will not be a forum to present problems to the Board, just a venue to learn more about each other.

Monday, March 19th

Sandwich Isle Pest Control will be on the complex. To sign up to have your unit treated for GENERAL PEST \$25 or FLEA TREATMENT please call the office to add your name to the list. Payment to be made directly to Sandwich Isle on the day of service.

Monday, March 26th

City & County will be picking up bulky items. Please place your items out on Sunday 3/25/18 ONLY. You may place your items out on the street nearest to the curb to the right exiting property but please DO NOT place your items on the grassy area or walkway per City & County regulations.

ANNUAL MEETING RESULTS

For those that were not able to attend the annual meeting on 27 February, thank you for sending in your proxies. We were able to conduct business and hold elections.

There were a total of seven candidates to fill three positions.

Congratulations to the home owners on selecting two returning and one new board member.

Election results had Jeff Rapoza and Timothy Leong being reelected and also brought on a new member, David Van Wagenen from Bldg 5.

The Board of Directors are as follows:

President: John Miller
Vice-President: Jeannie Bryant
Secretary: Mary Schumack

Treasurer: Dan Choy Directors: David Haut

James Kirkpartick Timothy Leong Jeff Rapoza

David Van Wagenen

The Board of Directors would like to extend a sincere Mahalo to Harry Johnson from Bldg 2. His many years of dedication and service to Colonnade are deeply appreciated.

NEIGHBOR OF THE MONTH: We are seeking input on residents that have gone above and beyond. If you know of a Colonnade resident that has helped out their neighbors or exhibited great neighborly friendship in some fashion that has benefited Colonnade, please provide the information to the Office. We would like to start highlighting all the wonderful things that our Residents do.